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What has been happening this week?  

 

In English we have been learning how to use conjunctions which join two ideas together. 

Year 1 have been using ‘and’ and Year 2  have been using a variety such as but, because 

and then. We also started a new unit of poetry and have learned how to rhyme.  

In maths we have been learning about the features of 2D and 3D shapes. We know 

about sides, vertices and faces.  

In R.E we have been learning about what ‘good news’ means to us.  

 

Celebrations  

Work on the Wall: William and Jenson for their super maths work.    

Head teachers Award: Sid for showing so much perseverance in his English work this 

week. James Henry for showing love to others and having a great afternoon.   

 

Reminders & Messages  

The dates for Year 1 Farming Thursday is 6th February and Year 2 is 30th January. 

Welly Wednesdays are always so much fun! It is getting chilly now so please ensure that 

your child has warm clothes and wellies.  

I will be sending home this terms optional homework this week.  


